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Please note, Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) is responsible for ensuring that all 
documents it files with the OEB, including responses to OEB staff questions and any 
other supporting documentation, do not include personal information (as that phrase is 
defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act), unless filed in 
accordance with rule 9A of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure. 

Staff Question-1 

Ref: EB-2024-0121, April 24, 2024, Staff Question 1a 

Preamble: 

In Enbridge Gas’s response to the Staff Question: “From records, OEB staff has noted 

that certificate E.B.C. 58A is the most recent certificate issued for the above listed 

municipalities. Please confirm that this is accurate and submit a copy of this certificate 

to update the record,” Enbridge Gas explained that this was incorrect and that E.B.C. 

58A was only issued to address the certificate rights within the Town of Fort Erie. 

Question(s): 

a. Please provide context as to why certificate E.B.C. 58A did not cancel and 

supersede E.B.C. 58. 

 

 


